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IN THE LOUP

Static Water Levels (SWL)  
are taken from wells 
across the Lower Loup 
Natural Resources District 
each spring.

Here are the average in-
creases/declines in feet  
by county from Spring 
2012 to Spring 2013:

Boone -4.17

Buffalo -3.31

Custer -2.30

Garfield -0.81

Greeley -2.71

Howard -2.49

Loup -0.80

Nance -2.82

Platte -4.35

Sherman -2.59

Valley -1.48

Wheeler 2.90
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IN THE LOUP

Electricity at Davis Creek 

Recreation Area means secu-
rity lighting for restrooms, 

boat ramps and picnic shel-
ters.

 
 

 
 

After a vote of the NRD Board 
of Directors, there  will be no 

new irrigation granted in the 
Lower Loup NRD in 2013 

LLNRD Board Says No New Irrigated Acres  
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Electrical Service Approved For Rec Area 
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A Message From The Manager 

Additional funds for planned 
grazing systems have been re-
leased by the LLNRD Board of 
Directors for cost-share assis-
tance . 
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General Manager of the Lower 

Loup Natural Resources District. 

More Funding Approved For Grazing Program 
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Phone: 308-728-3221
Fax: 308-728-5669

E-mail: larrys@llnrd.org
www.llnrd.org

Lower Loup Natural Resources District

Protecting Lives, Protecting 
Property, Protecting the 
Future.

NRD Receives ET Grants For Recreation Area & Grass Drill
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